
From:
To: West Midlands Interchange
Subject: Change
Date: 31 January 2020 17:30:52

Dear sir my wife and I who  have just heard
about the possible change of wording, from must to should, we email to you to protest
against the change And would ask you to adhere to what the months of wrangling and
meetings was all about, or better still cancel it altogether and give us the peace and quiet
we desire, yours L and M HUNT.
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